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Please contact me with questions or for additional assistance.  

derek.henderson@arcourts.gov 

501-682-6803 or 910-389-1362 if phones are busy. 

Zoom releases updates frequently to ensure security. Updating frequently will 

keep your meetings secure.  

If you are prompted automatically, then choose the option to allow the update.  

You can also choose to allow the update manually each day. In the Zoom app, 

select your account icon in the top right corner. The program will either 

indicate that there are no updates or prompt you to download available 

updates.  
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